
 
 

The Annual Education Report is available for your review. To see the 

completed report from the Bay City Academy District for the 2023-2024 

school year, please click here to view the documents. 

 
Hard copies can also be printed in the office. For more information, please 

contact Darci Long, Superintendent, at 989.293.6091 or at 

longd@baycityacademy.com. 
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